
Monthly Board Meeting 
PARTRIDGE TOWNSHIP 

November 3, 2021 

Chairman, Matt Klocke called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. Those present were Ovid Jensen, Laurie 
Jorgensen, Lee Johnsen, Matt Klocke and Anne Stitt. Minutes of the last Board Meeting were read. Matt 
asked if any objections or corrections to the minutes, none being stated, minutes are approved as read. 
Treasurer's report was read. Beginning balance $245,357.91 the receipts totaled $2655.49, and 
disbursements of$2,139.75, to bring our ending balance to $245,873.65. Matt asked if there are any 
objections or corrections to the treasurer's report, none being stated, treasurer's report was approved as 
read. Claim to be paid tonight 7752. 

Special Visitors: 
• None 

Old Business: 
• Locate was done today on Clark Road. Culvert will be installed by Roberts Excavating 

soon. 
• Discussion held on roads and gravel. There was more clay in this product so it slimier on 

the roads after the recent rain. Some roads were slicker for that reason. We can ask them 
to crush it more but they may not want to. Ovid was going to ask Norman Township to 
see what they are doing. 

• Lee, Ovid and Anne attended the Pine County Officer's meeting in Hinckley. They 
discussed the Broadband and there are meetings coming up that they are encouraging 
Townships to participate in so that these areas are represented in the conversation of 
Broadband needs, ARP A funds are going to be put in the General Fund to be able to be 
used as needed. 

New Business: 
• December meeting is 12/1 at 7:00p.m. at the Community Center. Salaries will be paid 

then so everyone should turn in their time. 

Meeting adjourned at 7:48 p.m. 

Respectfully submitted by, 

. 
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Anne Stitt, Clerk t­ Matt Klocke, Chairman 




